
 

March 15th, 2013 

To Parties of the Giant Mine Remediation Project Environmental Assessment  
EA 0809-002 

 

Dear Parties, 

Re: Comments on Developer’s IR Response  

On Feb. 7th, 2013 the Review Board issued an information request to the developer regarding 

the proposed diffuser and related alternatives.  The developer has indicated that it plans to 

submit its response today, and that it would copy parties when doing so. 

Parties will have one week after today to submit any response to the new information from 

the developer, to indicate if and how the new material affects parties’ previous evidence and 

arguments.  Parties are required to submit their comments by 8:00 am on Monday March 25th, 

2013.   

Please copy Environmental Assessment Officer Carol Luttmer (cluttmer@reviewboard.ca) on 

your responses.  

Sincerely, 

(Original signed by) 

______________________________ 

Alan Ehrlich 

Manager of Environmental Impact Assessment 

 

Tel: 867.766.7056 

aehrlich@reviewboard.ca 
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